
Snitterfield Village Hall

Opening Announcements to be made by all Hirers

Please maintain social distances as the current government advice/re-
quirements and especially when mingling with people you do not normal-
ly meet. 

   
We strongly recommend that you wear a face covering whilst in the hall 
(unless taking an exercise class or consuming food or drink) 

Frequently sanitise your hands. 

Stay in your place, except when visiting the toilets, or the kitchen, or col-
lecting a hot drink.   

Use the clockwise circulation system around the hall. 

No more than two persons in the kitchen and one in each of the  
toilets at any one time. 

No exchange of food/drink unless members of the same household. 

If you feel unwell go or be taken to the rear room, follow the  
instructions in the Covid-19 first aid box & leave the building as soon as 
possible.  

If you develop COVID-19 symptoms within 10 days of  
visiting the village hall you must seek a COVID-19 test You must 
also contact me, as the hirer, and I will then make the Booking Secretary 
aware of the situation.  

Please follow these instructions to keep our hall and all users safe - 
thank you.
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